
EEO Public File Report - 2023

WSIV employed less than five full-time employees for the period February 1, 

2023 through January 31, 2024.  

Note: The licensee apologizes for mistakenly having filed this report filed as 

a Form 396 on 2/1/24, and is being moved to the correct file location as of 2/2/24.  


